
Addendum No. 1 
April 9, 2024 

Sheet 1 of 1 
Specification No. 2445 

 

 
Addendum No. 1, rev. 4-9-2024 

 
 

THE INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS AT 

NORBRIDGE AVENUE AND STROBRIDGE AVENUE 

IN THE VICINITY OF INTERSTATE 580 

ALAMEDA COUNTY, CALIFORNIA 

SPECIFICATION NO. 2445 

 
 

 

This addendum is issued by the County of Alameda, Public Works Agency, Construction and Development 

Services Department, 399 Elmhurst Street, Hayward, CA  94544. 

 

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS for the above project, notice is hereby given that the following changes, 

modifications, corrections, clarifications, and additions as hereinafter set forth shall apply to the plans and 

specifications described herein and shall be made part thereof and subject to all requirements as if originally 

specified or drawn. 

 

Receipt of this Addendum No. 1 must be acknowledged on the form in the bid proposal in writing. 

ADDITIONAL PRE-BID MEETING 

There will be an additional Pre-Bid Meeting for this project. The pre-bid meeting will be held virtually on 

Tuesday, April 16, 2024, at 10:00 a.m.  

 

The Microsoft Teams link for the pre-bid meeting is https://bit.ly/acpwa-road. To participate via telephone, call 

locally +1 415-915-3950 or (888) 715-8170 (Toll-free);  Phone Conference ID: 264 288 948#.   Pre-bid meeting 

attendance is mandatory for prime contractors.  Contractors who attended a previous pre-bid meeting for the 

project are not required to attend the additional Pre-Bid Meeting. 

BID OPENING 

Bid opening for this project is extended from Tuesday, April 23, 2024 at 2:00 pm to Tuesday, April 30, 2024 at 

2:00 pm. 
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